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March 16, 2023  

 

 

Dear Community Member, 

 

We are excited to start planning our annual Bowl-a-Thon Fundraiser, scheduled for April 28, 

2022.  This event marks our return to our first in-person fundraiser and auction since the start of 

the COVID-19 pandemic.  We are thrilled to gather again with our greater community in 

celebration and support of our beloved school.    

 

Nazareth Elementary is a private, not-for-profit school dedicated to providing high-quality, 

values-based education to students in the city of Rochester and the surrounding areas. Our 

students receive an education that provides the strong foundation necessary for them to be 

successful in high school, college, and beyond. Our hope is that one day, our students will be 

entrepreneurs, community leaders, or at the helm of successful businesses such as yours! 

  

Our mission is to make a Nazareth education affordable for as many families as possible. We 

rely heavily on fundraisers to do this. We’re hoping that this Bowl-a-Thon will be our biggest 

fundraiser of the year. Every dollar we raise benefits every student in our school.  It would mean 

so much to our students and our school if you could support this year’s fundraiser, either by 

becoming a corporate sponsor or by donating a prize for Bowl-a-Thon. Popular items tend to be 

gift certificates, memberships, and items that can be combined to put in gift baskets. All 

donations are greatly appreciated, and all sponsors will be recognized in our school newsletter. 

Any company making a cash donation will be acknowledged on our website. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions about the event or our school and thank you in 

advance for your consideration of this request! 

 

 

With best regards, 

 

Felecia Drysdale 

Bowl-a-Thon Chair 

fdrysdale@live.com 
 


